Ciry.

15th November,1937.

Dear lir. Lewis,
regarding the "IRENE MARIA", I think it well to enclose herewith
a short history of the port boiler for your information in

The sample was of course removed from the
Engincer, and in view of the trouble now experienced with the
starboard boller lir. laing obtained this sample and hes
forwarded 1t on here.

With kind regards,

Yours faithfully,
WoEulowis Enqe,
2019
Lloyd's Register
Foun ation
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